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POLICY EFFECTIVE:  FALL 2013 

TE scholarships are for tuition expenses only for students who are enrolled full time in 

undergraduate education at North Greenville University. Up to 4 new exchange 

scholarships will be awarded annually.  Qualified applicants must be first-time, first-year 

freshmen as defined by North Greenville University. Transfer students, currently enrolled 

students, graduate students, non-degree seeking (special) students, and students seeking a 

second undergraduate degree will not be eligible for TE scholarships. TE scholarship funds 

are for the fall and spring semesters only.  

TE recipients must complete the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) before 

June 30th each year.  If a South Carolina resident student misses the SC Tuition Grant 

deadline of June 30th, the TE scholarship will be reduced by the amount of the SC Tuition 

Grant.  State and federal grants (including SC Tuition Grant, Pell Grant as well as Hope, 

Life and Palmetto Fellows Scholarships) for which the student is eligible must be applied to 

the cost of tuition and the balance of the tuition will then be remitted.  Students are 

responsible for additional charges including housing, meals, fees and books.  Students may 

use private scholarships or “earned” North Greenville scholarships such as athletic 

scholarships, fine arts scholarships, student work, etc. to pay for these charges. 

TE scholarships are limited to four years (eight semester units) of full time undergraduate 

enrollment.  Applications for Tuition Exchange are made to Missy Conard in the North 

Greenville University Academic Affairs Office and should be submitted by March 1. 

3/21/2018 

 

 

 


